KAWARTHA PINE RIDGE DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD

MEETING SUMMARY

The committee met on May 7, 2015 following the Trustee/School Council Dialogue, and reports as follows.

ATTENDANCE

Present: Denise Durnan and Elizabeth Ward (Committee Co-chairpersons),

Trustee Sarah Bobka, Rhonda Brough, Karen Gleason, Kelly Holy, Aaron Huizinga, Carolyn McColl, Annette Simpson, Jim Treen, and

Marie Visser.

Also Present: W.R. (Rusty) Hick (Director of Education),

Regrets: Mary-Ann Meagher, and John Vickers

2015 Annual Parent Conference

G. Kidd provided a brief update on continued planning for the fall 2015 annual parent conference. Taking place in October, 2015, this annual conference rotates location by region each year, and provides workshop opportunities for parents on issues of common concern in education. This year's conference will take place in the Northumberland region with a continued focus on the broad theme of youth mental health supports.

Provincial PIC Symposium

D. Durnan and E. Ward shared information and updated the group on material and discussions from a recent provincial PIC symposium.

Denise Durnan and Elizabeth Ward Co-chairpersons